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Grades K – 5 Spring 2017 Elementary Music Concert – Wednesday May 17 @ BHS 
6:30 PM Grades K – 2 (students are asked to be in the commons by 6:15 PM)
7:00 PM 5th Grade Band (students are asked to go to the band room by 6:45 PM)

7:15 PM Grades 3 – 5 (students not watching K – 2 program are to report to the big gym by 7:00 PM)

There will be supervision in the big gym for students in grades 3 – 5 beginning at 6:15 PM.  Parents, please do not allow your 3rd – 5th student to go to the big gym/band room while the K – 2 students are performing.  

Pictured left is the Martial Arts students of Master Springer who tested for their next belt on 


April 27, 2017.  Students who wish to continue their training during the summer are welcome to attend Master Springer’s Academy at 1880 Radford Rd. Dubuque at no additional charge. 





�





	It doesn’t seem like I should be writing a May newsletter!  Today, April 28, 2017 is the halfway mark of 4th quarter. There is much learning still to do before summer vacation!  Parents-please adhere to bed times. The last day of school for K – 11 is Tuesday, May 30.  In celebration of school coming to an end, the BES student council is planning one final Blue Bandana event on the last day of school.  It will be a day of fun activities at Bellevue State Park.  Please have your child dress appropriately.  Also, on the last day of school we will be having an assembly.  The assembly will be to honor our 5th graders, provide some safety information, and to draw for two bicycles from Horace Mann Insurance.  Horace Mann sponsored the Perfect Attendance Spells Success (PASS) program.  Students who missed 0 days in a month of school have their name placed in the drawing.  You may notice on the menu on the reverse side that Mrs. Bormann placed a number to call (1-866-3-HUNGRY) to find a location where free summer meals are offered for all school age children. Bellevue does not qualify as a site.  By the end of the month, these sites will be published.  I will try to announce what districts will be offering this at our end of year assembly.   


	Finally, it is very important that you have your child READ EVERY DAY over the summer.  That daily practice does make a difference.  Also, the Bellevue Masonic Lodge is going to sponsor the Bikes for Books program again this fall.  All students who will be in 3rd – 5th grade this fall and read 6 books over the summer are eligible for the bikes drawing. This is a great incentive our returning students.       Have safe summer, Principal Hartung-Schroeder				 	





The Bellevue Community School District provides equal opportunity in programs provided to all students regardless of race, color, age, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status, socioeconomic status, disability, religion, or creed.  If you have questions or a grievance related to this policy please contract the district’s Equity Coordinator, Tom Meyer, Superintendent. 1601 State St. Bellevue, IA  52031 563-872-4913.
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